
Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Sterling 

 

 

Annual Meeting – June 8, 2025 

Absentee Ballot 

 

 
Printed Name:   Date:   

(Required) 

1. Election of the 2025-2026 Board 

Shall UUCS elect this slate of members to the UUCS Board of Trustees for the Fiscal Year 

2025-2026? 

 

 

Jackie Mills President Second Year, First Term 

Jim Illetschko Vice President First Year, First Term 

Jack Hazerjian Secretary First Year, Third Term 

Lisa Jones-Bateman At-Large First Year, Second Term 

Colleen Bongiavanni At-Large Second Year, First Term 

Christine Dellecave At Large Second Year, First Term 

Scott Findley Treasurer First Year, First Term 

 
Circle One: Yes No Abstain 

 
2. Election of the 2025-2026 Nominating Committee 

Shall UUCS elect this slate of members to the UUCS Nominating Committee for the Fiscal Year 

2025-2026? 

 
John Botts (Second Year, First Term) 

 
**No additional candidate has been offered for the Nominating Committee. Nominations for this 

position will be taken from the floor during the annual meeting. 

 

Circle One: Yes No Abstain 



Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Sterling 

 

 

 
3. Election of the 2025 UUA General Assembly Delegates 

Shall UUCS elect this slate of delegates for the 2025 UUA General Assembly? 

 

Bonnie Lepoff 

Rosalie Clavez 

 
Circle One: Yes No Abstain 

 

 
4. Approval of Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Budget 
Shall UUCS adopt the Proposed Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Budget? The Board and Finance Committee 
have reviewed and approved the budget and recommend approval. The budget is at: 
https://uusterling.org/2025-uucs-annual-meeting/ 
 

 

 
Circle One: Yes No Abstain 

 

 
5. Adoption of the Proposed By-Law Revisions 

There are no changes to the by-laws at this time.  

 

 
Circle One: Yes No Abstain 

 

 
Instructions: If you do not plan to attend the annual meeting in-person, please return the completed 

absentee ballot to UUCS through one of the two means below so that the ballots are received by June 8, 

2025 at 10:00 AM. Please do not email the ballot back to UUCS or board members. The received ballots will 

be counted during our annual meeting on June 8th. It is important that we have a quorum of 30% of our 

members that are either present at the meeting or cast absentee ballots. 

1. Mail the ballot back to UUCS at the following address: 

UUCS 

PO Box 1632 

Sterling, VA 20167 

 
2. Drop the ballot off at the church (22135 Davis Drive, Sterling VA). If no one is at church, place 

the ballot through the mail slot in the door. Otherwise, place the ballot in the basket on the welcome 

table. 

https://uusterling.org/?page_id=16505&preview=true
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